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Principal's message

Marimbas - Cowra Eisteddfod 
Stage 1 and 3 - Wednesday 14  May. th

Permission and payments due 9  May on the Sentral
Parent Portal App.    

th

Save the dates
Tuesday 13  - Wednesday 14  May - Stage 2 Excursion - Canberrath th

Friday 16  May - District Cross Country- Boorowath

Thursday 5  June - The Henry Lawson Festival Play Day - Grenfell
Public School

th

30

2

UPCOMING EVENTS
WED

FRI

WED

7

9

FRI

Sporting Schools - this term, we will be offering an after-school baseball program for
students in Years K to 6. The program will begin with students in Years K to 2 and will
take place every Monday afternoon for 4 weeks, starting on Monday 12th May. A
permission note will be available through the Parent Portal App on Monday 5th
May. As there are limited spots available, we encourage you to register promptly to
secure a place. Students in Years 3 to 6 will be able to join the program beginning
Tuesday 10th June (due to public holiday). 

Cross Country Carnival this  Friday 2  May.
Start time 10:30am - Grenfell Racecourse. 

nd

Students to wear house colours. Please ensure
permission has been given for your child to attend on
the Sentral Parent Portal  APP. Without permission they
cannot attend.

Stage 2 Excursion reminder
 If your child/ren are attending the excursion

final payments are due Sunday 4th May.

I hope this message finds you well and students are rejuvenated after the holiday break. As we embark on Term 2,  
I would like to take a moment to reflect on the recent ANZAC services we were privileged to attend.
I want to extend my heartfelt thanks to our students, parents, and staff for their participation in these important
commemorative events. Your presence demonstrated the strong sense of community that we are proud to foster at
Grenfell Public School.
A special mention goes to our school leaders—Mack, Hannah, Sam, and Layla. They did a fantastic job representing
our school by reading at both the dawn and 11:00am services. Their poise and dedication were truly commendable,
and they helped honour the spirit of ANZAC Day with great respect and reverence.
Be sure to keep the school calendar and mark down events as they arise. We have lots of great opportunities this
term.
As we move into this term, I am excited about the learning opportunities and experiences that await our students.
Let’s continue to support one another and work together to make this term a memorable one.
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Congratulations to all our
students who received a

Principal Award and a
Grenfell Blue at our last

assembly of Term 1. 

 Easter Hat Parade
Our Easter hat parade was once again a highly supported and enjoyable event for everyone involved. A special thank you to
Jessica Brenner and Madeline D’Ombrain for their challenging task of choosing the winning hats; it was clear to them how
much effort went into each creation. Congratulations to all the winners! We also appreciate everyone's donations and
support for our school event.

 Book Club issue 3 will be distributed today
and orders will close Monday 19th May.

Participating in Book Club helps our library
accumulate points that can be used for

acquiring new resources. Additionally, there
is a current promotional offer that provides
a $5.00 discount on your next issue if you
order through the LOOP payment option. 
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Have you joined our Facebook page?
“Grenfell Public School P&C Association”

Be informed with the latest.

THANK YOU  
Our heartfelt thank you for your support in our Easter raffle, through
donations and the purchase & selling of tickets. Thank you so much for
supporting the work we do, to benefit our lovely school.
Congratulations to all who won a prize!
We also want to extend a special thank you to Woolworths Young for
donating some very generous prizes including 2x $25 gift vouchers and
easter eggs.

 

 

CAN YOU HELP?
 

As our stalls cannot happen without our amazing 
volunteers, we would love to be in contact if you can 
lend a hand. If you can help with either or both stalls, 

please send Rach Hewen a message on FB via our P&C 
FB page. 

Cross Country Canteen stall volunteers 
On Friday 2nd May the P&C is managing the canteen

for Cross Country. We 
need some help in the canteen. Time slots are flexible.  
Get in touch through Facebook, or feel free to come by

on the day whenever you can. 

Mother’s Day Stall volunteers
On Friday 9th May in the school hall we need
 some lovely stall assistants to set up, assist 

students in their purchases and pack up the stall. We 
truly have a lot of fun! And it’s so beautiful to watch 

the children’s faces light up as they pick that 
something special for the mumma-bears in their

lives.
There will be no Mother’s Day raffle this year
instead each students name will go into a draw
for an opportunity to win a hamper for their
mum.

Mother’s Day Stall 

Yay! The time has rolled around for us to celebrate the
mums, grandmas/ nans, and mummy figures in our lives.
Each class will be escorted to the stall by their teacher,

where students will make their purchases. This is not
compulsory; just a lovely opportunity for children to

choose a gift for mum and/ or loved ones on their own.) 

Gifts are priced between $2 and $10. 

Students to bring: 

Money 
Bag for their goodies 

This stall is catered for little shoppers but thoughtfully 
curated with gifts that mums and mummy figures will love. 
So, we have got you covered! Don’t forget about grandma 

and nans too. 

Friday 9th May 

Please note: The majority of this term Gemma
Eastaway is on leave and will be replaced by
another canteen manager.
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Stewart House donation
envelopes are attached to the

newsletter today. 
Please return by Friday 16th

May. 


